
A Parents Guide To Assessment 2020/2021 – sent via email 16th September 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Each year, we send parents an information booklet about how we assess our 
children and how you, as parents, are kept informed about the progress your child 
makes throughout the year. Due to the school closure, we were unable to assess our 
children as we would do normally at the end of the academic year so the booklet 
attached to this email explains what assessment will look like this year as there are 
significant changes to our normal procedures. 

As you will see from the attached document, we have planned an assessment cycle 
that recognises the support and challenge required to minimise the impact of the 
school closure on our pupils.  Most importantly, in order to promote success for all of 
our children, we have planned an exciting responsive curriculum that fulfils key 
objectives that were missed as well as the children’s year group coverage. 

 For further information about year group expectations, please refer to the school 
website - https://www.westfieldsjuniorschool.co.uk/curriculum/assessment/  

 As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your class 
teacher. 

Kind regards, 

Westfields Junior School 
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